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Reply-To: Ann Ciminera <aciminera@sbcglobal.net>
To: "Adam.Lid@lacity.org" <Adam.Lid@lacity.org>

To whom it may concern:

I am writing to urge our city leaders to strongly support a ban on using anti-coagulant rodenticide. Living in Laurel
Canyon, | have witnessed the horrible effects of this poison on wildlife in this area. Please stop allowing the use
of this and seek other alternative methods for pest control that will not harm people, wildlife or our environment.

Ann Ciminera
Grand View Dr,
Los Angeles, 90046



